
 

FRIDAY 22nd NOVEMBER -£3 
The Friends of St Peter’s are delighted to announce that last year’s disco format was a great success and will 
continue. On Friday 22nd November there will be two separate events held on the same night, one for 
Foundation and Key Stage 1 straight after school and a later one for Key Stage 2. There will obviously be the 
usual glow sticks, sweets, crisps and drinks to buy, so bring your money with you.  

As usual we don’t need to know if you are coming in advance*, just bring your £3 at the start or the end of the 
disco.  

Foundation Stage, including Preschool and Key Stage 1: 3.30—5pm  

Children can bring party clothes into school (in a named carrier bag) to change into at the end of the day. This 
will be supervised by teaching staff. The children will then be registered by a member of the SLT before going 
to the Disco.  

They need to be picked up at 5pm and must be signed out before leaving. *Foundation 1 (previously Preschool) 
children are very welcome to come to the disco, however due to the age of the children we ask that, if your 
child is coming, then please can they be accompanied by an adult during the event. If you are intending to bring 
your F1 child, please can you let us know in advance so we know who will be accompanying them.  

Key Stage Two: 5.30pm - 7pm  

Children need to be dropped off from 5.30pm onwards and parents must stay until their child has been 
registered by a member of staff.  

Pick up is 7pm and again children must be signed out by a member of staff before leaving. Children will not be 
permitted to bring mobile phones to the disco.  

*For parents with children in both key stages only, there is an option to bring your older child at 5pm when you 
collect your younger one, but if you are intending to do this, please can you let us know in advance, so we can 
make sure there is enough adults to supervise them.  

Helpers  

As ever we are in need of parent helpers for both events. Parents will only be permitted to remain on the 
premises during the disco if they are helping out or accompanying their Preschool child, so please let us know in 
advance if you are. This is to ensure the safety of all the children.  

If you are able to help, have a Preschool aged child, or want to use the crossover service please can you 
message Jo Jackson on 07967086511.  


